
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 295 (23-24) 

 

5th July, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Visit to the Low-Carbon Energy Education Centre 

 

Our school is organizing a visit to the Low-Carbon Energy Education Centre, aimed at 

enhancing students' understanding of renewable energy and its significance in today's world. During 

this visit, students will have the opportunity to engage with interactive exhibits, presentations, and 

experts in the field, allowing them to gain valuable insights into the importance of sustainable energy 

practices. The details are as follows: 

 

Visit 

Date:    23rd August, 2024 

Gathering Time:  10:00 a.m. 

Gathering Venue:  Kowloon Tong MTR station Exit C 

Dismissal Time:  12:30 p.m. 

Dismissal Venue:  Low-Carbon Energy Education Centre 

Fee:    Students are responsible for the transportation fee 

 

Please return the following reply slip to Mr. WAN Chi Kong Rigas on or before 10th July, 2024. 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. WAN Chi Kong Rigas at 2546 0117. We are more than happy to 

provide any additional information needed to ensure a successful and enriching experience for our 

students. 

  (Mr. WAN Chi Kong Rigas) 

         for  Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Visit to the Low-Carbon Energy Education Centre 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

take part in the visit to the Low-Carbon Energy Education Centre. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate. 

 

Please return this reply slip to Mr. WAN Chi Kong Rigas on or before 10 July, 2024. 

Circular No. 295 (23-24) 


